
Sometimes I am afraid to go to school. The last few years, I have become more and 
more aware of my safety at school. Being a student is my life, from age 5 to 25. No one 
should have to be scared for 20 years, especially when the main focus of my life should 
increasing my knowledge, making friends, and learning skills for the real world. HB 2510 
should be passed so that we can protect students and the general population. 199 
teens in the U.S have been killed from firearms in 2021, which is absolutely astonishing. 
By keeping firearms locked up in a safe we can protect and prevent innocent lives from 
being taken. Thank you for your time.  


